
 

NEWSLETTER FROM THE GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

 

Hello to all Club members 

 

As we head towards the end of 2024 your General Committee is involved in 

many items or events, and we wish to highlight some as we ramp up towards 

our Centenary Year. 

 

The front garden refurbishment is basically 

completed and has added color and texture to 

our King’s Grove entrance. The driveway, paths 

and a more user-friendly ramp are finished; the 

many compliments on our improved street appeal 

by you the members, our neighbors and visitors are 

testament of the hard work put in by all involved in 

these projects to date. 

 

Another centenary project was the upgrading of our solar 

system with additional panels and the inclusion of the battery 

storage. The work was completed with the aid of a Small 

Business Energy Efficiency Grant so the club will move into the 

next 100 years to be self-sufficient power wise within a short 

period of time. 

 

The Tranmere Tennis Club will be hosting the Australian Seniors Tennis 

Competition at our venue from Monday, 6th to Friday 10th January 2025.  

 

The competition will be from 8.00am to approximately 

6.00pm each day. This is a real complement to our club; 

management and its members so come along and see 

some great tennis during those timeslots. The tennis 

members are working hard towards presenting the club 

and environments at their best. 

 

Additionally, we have added a glass balustrade to the 

verandah on the tennis side to give uninterrupted views 

of the games. 

 

The framework for the Centenary Mural will be constructed and affixed in 

time for our 25 January centenary celebrations. It will be a special day when 

both the Centenary Mural and our new club flag will be presented to 

everyone for the first time. 



 

Invitations to special guests and members have been circulated through our 

communication avenues with many acceptances at the time of writing. 

Members had the opportunity to view the Centenary polo shirt and pre order. 

The club will take delivery and distribute members’ polo shirts in mid-January. 

Members are encouraged to wear their new shirts to this event as part of our 

celebration. 

 

Early in the new year the corrugated iron fence and concrete base on our 

eastern boundary adjacent to B green will be painted to brighten up our 

surrounds. This will allow us to add sponsors’ signage for more impact. 

 

Finally on behalf of your General Committee I would like to wish 

you all a Happy Christmas and New Year, continue to enjoy your 

facilities and most of all, your chosen sport. 

 

 

 

 

 

GREG FERRIS 

General President 

21 December 2024 

 


